

May 16, 2017

The Principal
Furen International School
345 Old Nelson Road
Singapore 758692

Dear Principal of FIS,

I am pleased to confirm that Syracuse University is happy to consider applications from qualified students from Furen International School for admission into undergraduate programs at Syracuse University.

To be eligible for admission consideration, students will need to meet the requirements of applying as outlined on our website here:

https://www.syracuse.edu/admissions/undergraduate/international/requirements/.

Please note that we will also require a school administrator or counsellor to submit the applicant's O level results, as well as any marks earned for their A1 year (or AS Level), as well as A level internal marks, at the time of application.

In keeping with our practices of application review, we will accept FIS graduation examinations held in August for student admission consideration, with the understanding that in order to matriculate fully into Syracuse University, the student will need to provide their final, official Singapore GCE A Level results upon their release.

We look forward to working with Furen International School, and hosting your students on our campus.

Sincerely

Jennifer Wathews, M.F.A.

Director, International Admissions

1. Malheur